

June 30, 2022

BY E-MAIL

Daniel Goldner, Chair New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 20-013, Gas Assistance Program

Northern Utilities Comments

Dear Chair Goldner:

On May 23, 2022, the Commission issued a Procedural Order seeking an update to its review of the Gas Assistance Program ("GAP"). As part of that update, the Commission requested that interested parties file comments on the GAP by June 30, 2022. Consistent with the Commission's order, enclosed please find the comments of Northern Utilities, Inc.

Additionally, please add Matthew Fossum, <u>fossumm@unitil.com</u>, to the service list in this proceeding.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this filing.

Sincerely,

Matthew J. Fossum Senior Counsel

Enclosure

CC: Service List